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2013 Officers 


PRESIDENT: 


Kelley Evens


Aurora Kitchens & Interiors





VICE PRESIDENT: 


James Snell


Pella Windows & Doors


	


TREASURER: 


Michael Torrey


Smart Business Services








BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 


Chairman:


Patrick Chrustinsky  


Perfect Connections, Inc.





Marketing: 


Carmine Fusco


Landscape Aesthetics, Inc.





Programs:


John Wieboldt


Jaeger Building Supplies





EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 


Renée Rewiski  


908-442-6040


rrewiski@cjnari.org





Visit www.cjnari.org for program and chapter updates!











Evening of Exellence


Contractor of the Year Awards Dinner


January 25, 2013


Maggiano’s, 600 Commons Way, Bridgewater


6:30 p.m.; $100/person; Cash bar


Register Online at www.cjnari.org and mail the attached form.


Payment must be received by January 20














Are You Taking Advantage 


of Your NARI Programs?





NARI offers you several opportunities to earn back your dues payment. Did you know that if you recruit five new members in the year 2013, you can realize a $200 check from the national office?





If you sign up for the Home Depot rebate program, you can earn a 2 percent rebate on your purchases. Home Depot will mail you a check twice a year. 





When you pay your 2013 dues, you receive two dinner meetings for free! The networking and information provided by speakers and sponsors at the dinner meetings is worth more than the amount you pay for chapter dues.




















To sponsor the CJNARI newsletter and reach professional remodeling contractors in the Central New Jersey area, contact Renée for prices at 


908-442-6040 or email rrewiski@cjnari.org





2013 Meeting Schedule


CJNARI meets the third Wednesday of the month. Each month’s meeting is held a different location, depending upon the topic to be discussed, or the sponsor/host. For details on each meeting, such as the topic of discussion, location and host, check www.cjnari.org. Register for meetings online at www.cjnari.org; email rrewiski@cjnari.org; or call 908-442-6040. 


January 25


Evening of Excellence





February 20





March 20





April 17





May 15





June 19





September 18





October 16





November 20





December 18


The Officers and Board of Directors meet monthly at 7  a.m. on the Second Wednesday of each month.











Lets Make 2013 a Prosperous Year!





Happy New Year! The remodeling industry saw growth in 2012 and even greater growth is predicted for 2013. So how can NARI help you make 2013 a prosperous year?





Remind your customers and prospects of what a NARI member brings to the table that non-members do not:


NARI members follow a strict Code of Ethics;


NARI members have access to cutting edge educational opportunities;


NARI members have knowledge of regulatory changes and compliance; and


NARI members can obtain nationally recognized professional certifications.





Be proud of your NARI membership and flaunt it!  Mention the CotY award(s) you have won and proudly display the NARI logo on your marketing literature.





To make the most of your NARI membership and make 2013 an amazing year follow these simple steps:


	Attend monthly meetings;


	Read the monthly newsletter;


	Renew or become certified;


	Check out the free estimating tools on the NARI website;


	Enter the CotY awards;


	Take advantage of exclusive member discounts; 


and most importantly,


	Develop strategic relationships with other NARI members.





I am privileged to be serving as your President and welcome your comments and feedback.  I can be reached at 908-642-6348.  Our organization is strong because of its members and I look forward to seeing you at the next meeting!





Kelley Evens


Aurora Kitchens & Interiors, LLC


10 East Cliff Street, Somerville, NJ 08876








Call for Help





“Rebuilding Together Bergen County has been busy working in Little Ferry and Moonachie to repair homes and community buildings damaged by the flood. We are currently in the middle of our renovation of the Little Ferry Hook and Ladder Department, the elect– rical union has rewired the building, framers are coming to frame and then we will be installing tile. We plan to have this building done in February.” 





Rebuilding Together is seeking assistance from the NARI chapters in New Jersey to assist in other upcoming projects resulting from Superstorm Sandy.





“Little Ferry also has a Hose Company that was flooded and we will be starting work in that building shortly.  





“We are working at Addie and Tommy Testa's home, which had five feet of water that flooded their bathroom, laundry room family room and kitchen.  The rip out is complete, insulation, electrical, drywall and flooring are installed and volunteers have painted.  We are waiting for the kitchen cabinets to arrive and hope to have them installed by the end of the month.





“AmeriCorps Members will be assisting us in our installation of insulation and pipe wrapping under the mobile homes in two large trailer parks.  We hope to get 20 trailers insulated this month. 





“We also hope to select a cluster of homes to work on in February.  We are hoping that NARI would consider helping out on some of the Sandy recovery projects. ”





To offer assistance and expertise, call Renée at the CJNARI office 908-442-6040.














